
" Thank you both very much for a fascinating visit to the Piano Laboratory last week. We were 
enormously impressed by all that we saw. You will be doing an immeasurable service to future 
generations if you can unravel some of the mysteries surrounding why it is that some of us succeed 
in learning the play the piano (well or badly) while others fail so miserably - and if you can improve 
success rates! "  
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